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Member Name:             

Question 1 

From your perspective, what has been the impact of the priority admissions required under 
Minnesota Statutes, section 253B.10, subdivision 1, paragraph (b), on the mental health system 
statewide, including on community hospitals? 

 



Question 2 

What are your policy and funding recommendations for improvements or alternatives to the 
current priority admissions requirement?  Recommendations must ensure that state-operated 
treatment programs have medical discretion to admit individuals with the highest acuity and 
who may pose a risk to self and others, regardless of referral path. 

 



Question 3 

What are your recommended options for providing treatment to individuals referred according 
to the priority admissions required under Minnesota Statutes, section 253B.10, subdivision 1, 
paragraph (b), and other individuals in the community who require treatment at state-operated 
treatment programs?  

 


	Member Name: Jodi Harpstead
	Question 1: Clearly, we have seen people stuck in sub-optimal settings in both jails and hospitals.

We learned that DCT used to serve a list of people from jails and still have capacity for a list of hospital patients.  Now we hear that they only admit from jails to AMRTC.

Trying to move patients in from jails in 48 hours while some patients are stuck in hospitals for a year doesn't seem like the right balance.
	Question 2: I  believe these should be medical decisions by the DCT medical staff, not a hard and fast rule.

I wonder if a community advisory board with similar makeup to the current Priority Admissions Taskforce could help DCT transition to a new way designed by the whole community.
	Question 3: I'm glad the tour that preceded the first meeting exposed taskforce members to the realities of people waiting in jails and people waiting in hospitals.  I'm wondering if DCT had been able to accept the few folks really taking up entire units in hospitals, we might now be in better shape across the state than we are now.  The story of one patient, who if cleared, could open space for 84 other people in a year, was compelling.  

After that, I believe these should be clinical decisions by the DCT medical staff and not governed by a specific rule that all of these people are prioritized over all of these people.
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